From: Jamila Piracci - Roos Innovations
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 1:40 PM
Subject: Update from ISDA Session on Hydrogen

Good afternoon, everyone.  I hope you all are looking forward to a wonderful Thanksgiving!

As I mentioned during the last WGQ Contracts Subcommittee session, I have been coordinating with Peter Werner and the Chair of ISDA's Energy, Commodities & Developing Products Group to offer the group some color on hydrogen market developments.

So, of course, I enlisted Mike Prokop, who provided an educational session to the ECDPG, as well as ISDA's Regional ESG Working Groups, last Thursday.  The session was well attended by over 85 individuals with global representation and is sure to spark continued dialogue.

The topics covered included:
1. “Sticks and Carrots”: the role of the US DOE and offshore regulators to move the hydrogen market forward
1. Supply- and demand-side hydrogen market developments
1. The current state of the traded hydrogen market
1. Current physical market cooperative efforts and contract developments
1. And more . . . 
I will keep you posted as any next steps emerge.

Best regards,
Jamila


Jamila A. Piracci
Principal
Roos Innovations
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